From: Peter Bronk

To: Jose Trevino
Date: June 24, 2011

Subject: FCC file number 0170-EX-ML-2011

Message:
>>Please provide the correct latitude and longitude of the area.
Dear Mr. Trevino,

Have checked these coordinates for the building with Google Maps.
42°21'455N 71° 5' 6.5W

Thank you.

Peter Bronk



